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In situ Nuclear Metrology as a tool for radioecology

Dear author of abstracts, dear colleagues,

On behalf of the International and Local Organizing Committees of INSINUME, | regret to inform
you that INSINUME 2014 is cancelled because of the very limited number of participants despite

the efforts of the Local Organizing Committee.

INSINUME being an international conference, it is meaningless to organize such a symposium with
so few people and nationalities represented. This is pity considering the number of abstracts
received but this is a case of force majeure regarding the situation currently prevailing in Ukraine

that was completely unexpected one year ago.

The conference cycle of INSINUME will of course continue and we keep as a possible option to
organize INSINUME in June 2015 in Ukraine or in another country. We will inform you in the near
future. | take this opportunity to thank you all for your interest in the INSINUME conferences and
for your valuable contribution to make it a successful and enriching event.

| am looking forward to meeting you in the next INSINUME conference.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Grégory Delécaut

Chairman of the International Organizing Committee.




